Minutes for Academic History February 18, 2008

Attendees: UAS Peter, Diane, UAF Brigitte, UAA, John, Lora, SW Patrick

1. PIA reports for Academic History

UAF and UAA had not read the PIA. UAS read the PIA and is interested in using SHR9EGS. Currently UAF is using this report. UAS wants to test it LRGP then look at implementing the report.

2. Review the status for the change to the unofficial transcripts.

This is a continuation from a previous meeting. The Registrars had a meeting to discuss adding a second GPA line to the unofficial transcripts when there is an Excluded Course. The second GPA line will show the original term GPA before the recalculation was done. Currently we only show the recalculated GPA. There has been confusion with the recalculated GPA when the student had been placed on probation or academic warning. The new GPA did not reflect the message. We currently are unsure if this is possible and what kind of program this request will require. I, Peter, am making a sample transcript so we can see how this change will look and so we can submit this to State Wide to see if it is possible.

This conversation will continue after the sample transcript has been reviewed.

3. Colleen needed to talk to the work team regarding Banner Workflow change of grade.

Colleen did not attend so this item will be brought up in next meeting.

Next meeting: the next meeting will be March 3rd, Let me know if this works.

Phone number is 1-800-893-8850 pin 6384637